
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Press release on July 2, 2018 
 

 

DNB Bank ASA has been approved as a member at NGM 
 
The Nordic Growth Market stock exchange is pleased to announce that DNB 
Bank ASA has been approved as a member at NGM. DNB is expected to 
participate in trading commencing July, 2018. 
 
“Today it is our pleasure to announce that DNB has been approved as a new member 
of the exchange. The fact that DNB has become a member of the exchange is another 
sign of the strength in NGM’s offer. We already offer the largest selection of exchange 
traded products in the Nordics and now we also have more than 200 listed Nordic 
companies. The value for banks of being connected to NGM increased further following 
the migration of Spotlight Stock Market into our trading system”, says Tommy 
Fransson, Deputy CEO of NGM.  
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About Nordic Growth Market  

NGM is an authorized stock exchange with operations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and Finland. The exchange was founded 
in 1984 and is today a wholly-owned subsidiary of Boerse Stuttgart, the leading retail exchange in Germany. NGM offers a 
complete marketplace for exchange traded products and provides a complete platform for companies wishing to list shares. For 
more information about NGM, visit www.ngm.se Follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter. 

About DNB Bank ASA 

DNB is Norway's largest financial services group and one of the largest in the Nordic region in terms of market capitalisation. 
The Group offers a full range of financial services, including loans, savings, advisory services, insurance and pension products 
for retail and corporate customers.  


